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We would like to welcome our 13th team to the organization, the 12u Gulf Coast Explosion in
Milton Florida!  This is our sister organization that launched in August 2016.  We will be holding
joint camps in the coming year as well as hopefully hosting some of these players in our
Knoxville Homes for future tournaments!  This is something new that we are trying to give
players that live on the coast an opportunity to play and see our beautiful Appalachian
Mountains while players in Tennessee would have the opportunity to play at the beach!  We are
honored and blessed to have the Gulf Coast Explosion as part of the family!  Welcome home
girls!
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